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The Security Committee has met this morning. 

All outstanding political matters were not resolved. 

Certain matters were referred to the Steering Committee. 

The Security Sub-committee has decided that the Security Technical Committee 

has to continue with security planning. 

A Security Technical meeting has been scheduled for Friday, 13 December 

1991 at 18:00 at the World Trade Centre. 

In view of the short notice, absence will be understood. 
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